
During construction you can
contact:

Evan Hellyer 
Bridge Excavating 
Site Supervisor 
Phone: 226-668-5227

Jacob Bartly
GSS Engineering 
Project Manager
Phone: 519-372-4828 
Ext. 111

Spencer Hammill 
City of Owen Sound
Project Lead
Phone: 519-376-4440
Ext.3301

Contact

Begins September 2025

Ends October 2025

Total approved budget:
$1,722,710

Scope of Work:
Funded through the

province of Ontario’s

Housing- Enabling

Water Systems Fund

This section of

watermain is failing and

is required to be

replaced

Project
Quick Facts

Potential Impacts:

Property

The project is planned to stay entirely within the City's road
allowance; however, some work may be required on private
property for service connections. During construction, if you are in
the area, you may experience some shaking and noise. 

Utility Interruptions

There will be planned water interruptions for select businesses.
Notices will be delivered in advance prior to any planned outages. 

Construction Information:

The City has contracted Bridge Excavating, as the General Contractor,
to oversee and complete the replacement of the Watermain on 32
Street East and a section of 9  Avenue East. This work will involve the
replacement of antiquated infrastructure while also improving the
City’s watermain resilience by establishing a new looping area. This
work will also support the new development in the area. There are no
planned road closures for this project. 
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If you need this information in
another format, please contact us
at 519-376-1440 or
communications@owensound.ca

tel:519-376-1440

